GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO

SALUD

DEPARTAMENTO DE ‘

Department of Health
Medicaid Program

Important Update
2023-PRMP-MES-EOMC-004
Amendments #7, #8
Changes to RFP and Cost Proposal

This notification has the purpose of informing all participating vendors of important
changes to the Request for Proposal referenced above. Documents have been
uploaded to Medicaid and Department of Health websites. If further assistance is
needed, please contact Ms. Elizabeth Otero: elizabeth.otero@salud.pr.gov.

The amendment documents are:
Amendment 7 — Request of Proposal (amended version)
Amendment 8 — Attachment A-Cost Proposal (amended version)

Thank you for your continued interest and participation in our RFP process.

Best regards,

Lcd(f. ‘oré L. Sanchez

Prom}rer\hent Oversight Lead
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